
 
8611 Balboa Avenue  
San Diego, CA 92123 

 

 

Date: July 22, 2013 

Federal Communications Commission 
7345 Oakland Mills Road  
Columbia MD21046 
 
Subject: Post Grant Request for Confidentiality 
 
FCC ID: V65C6750 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
We are requesting the commission to grant short-term confidentiality request on the following 
attachments an additional 90days (a total of 180days) after the original short-term confidentiality 
request has been expired. We understand that the information has been publicly available since 
the expiration. The request on the extension is due to the fact that the device is not yet offered 
on the US market.  

 
 External Photos  
 Internal Photos  
 Test Setup Photos 
 Users Manual  

 
It is our understanding that all measurement test reports, FCC ID label format and 
correspondent during certification review process cannot be granted as confidential documents 
and those information will be available for public review once the grant of equipment 
authorization is issued.  
 
Best Regards,  

 
 
 
 

                            

CK Li 

Kyocera Corporation 

Fax: 858-882-2010 

Tel: 858-882-2000 

E-mail: ck.li@kyocera.com 
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